
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 Lowestoft Approaches – East Cardinal/Twin Buoy off 

Station 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the East Cardinal Twin (or Sewer) Buoy, normal 

position 52° 28.89’N, 001° 46.24’E, is currently off station. The buoy previously drifted away 

from its charted position but has now been located and recovered.  

The South Cardinal Twin Buoy remains on station in position: 52˚28.84’N, 001˚ 46.25’.  

Mariners are requested to consider the temporary absence of the East cardinal Twin buoy 

when passage planning/navigating in Lowestoft Approaches..  

A notice will be issued when the East cardinal Twin Buoy has been re-instated in its charted 

position. 

NTM No.23/2024 is hereby cancelled. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

15 May 2024 
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